
Special Session 
April 19, 2018 @2:30 PM 
Westport Town Hall 

The Westport Town Council met for a Special Session to discuss employees 
insurance at Westport Town Hall, with the following present; Bryan Gatewood, 
President, Richard Smith, Joyce Brindley, Ronda Bartlett, Todd Calvin and Town 
Employees. Bryan Gatewood called the meeting to order. 
Todd Colvin gave the town estimates on insurance from United Health Care so 
some employees could go back to the traditional health insurance plan instead of 
the HA' plan. Each employee can choose the plan they would like to have. Joyce 
made a motion to accept the traditional AU-7P plan and the HAY$ AU-7C plan, 

Jo* 
seconded by Richard. 

With nothing further, Joyce made a motion to close the meeting, Richard seconded 
the motion. 
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